
 

     Lamprey Health Care       

        ‘Tis the Season            Applications due by November 28!                
        A Holiday Assistance Program 

 
Dear Newmarket Neighbor,  
 
Do you need assistance this holiday season? 
In collaboration with community partners, Lamprey Health Care’s Holiday Assistance 
Program provides assistance to Newmarket families in need. This year, we will provide 
each family with a gift card that can be used to purchase gift items for enrolled children. 
 
Am I eligible? 
You must be a resident of Newmarket and meet certain income guidelines. Individual 
circumstances will be considered. 
 
How do I apply? 
To request an application, call 603-659-3106 extension 7237 or visit our website at 
www.lampreyhealth.org to download/print. 
 
Next, complete the application and return it either by mail or by dropping it off at 
the main entrance to the Newmarket medical building in our document dropbox. 
Applications are due no later than November 28, 2022. 
 
Then what? 
Once your application is received, our staff will contact you to notify you that we have 
reviewed your application for the program. If approved, we will provide the date and 
time for pick up once your application has been processed. If you don’t qualify, we will 
do our best to connect you with other resources to meet your needs. 
 
 

We wish you a happy, healthy holiday. 
 

lampreyhealthcare.org 


